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Jaume Ferrer, chair of the Formentera Council, met with Baltasar Picornell as part of a visit by
the head of the Balearic parliament to deepen local engagement with the Palma lawmaking
body. A subsequent meeting, held immediately after, included the rest of the CiF's team of
councillors.

  

Ferrer extended thanks to Picornell for his visit and drew special attention to a gathering to take
stock held at the Council's main office on April 7.

  

 1 / 1


